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Birthdays

General Reminders

Classroom Updates

Keep in mind Monday, February

14th is our Valentine's Day Party!

If you would like to bring treats

for your child's friends, it has to

be store bought treats with no

nuts. A memo will be sent out

closer to the day with

classmate's names and more

information about the party.

-Miss. Bott

NOTE FROM THE
OFFICE

FEATURED
THIS MONTH:

Note from the Director

Happy Birthday to...

Laelahnie who is turning 3,

Finnegan who is turning 4

and Miss Krogan
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FEBRUARY 
BIRTHDAYS

GENERAL
REMINDERS
Here are a few dates to keep in

your calendar:

February 14th is Valentine's Day

Friday May 6th at 6pm, COTL

Concert (2–5-year old's)

Friday June 3rd at 6pm, COTL

Graduation (children graduating to

kindergarten in the Fall)

Friday December 2nd at 6pm, COTL

Christmas Concert (2–5-year old's)
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Hello Parents!

What a start we have had to the

new year! Amidst sickness and

cold weather, we have still had

lots of smiles, giggles and new

experiences. 

In January, we welcomed two

new friends Walker, Dahlia and

Asher! This past month our littles

ones have each been working on

various things: rolling over, sitting

up, scooting around and even

walking! It's so exciting to see

them learn and grow! 

As for our classroom, we have

been busy getting everything

labeled and ready for three new

babies starting in February. With

all these new kiddos attending,

Miss Sargent will be the assistant

teacher in the room. We are both

so excited to meet all the new

babies and get into the groove

of our nearly full classroom!

Thank you for the opportunity to

care for your kiddos - they truly

are a blessing from the Lord! We

look forward to February and

hope that the new month finds

you happy, healthy and warm.

-Miss Green

Hello Parents!

This last month has been a very

busy and exciting time in the

Snail Room! One of our friends

learned how to walk, and we had

two friends turn two and move up

to the Tree Frog Room! We sure

are going to miss them.

I am so excited for this next

month! I have lots of fun crafts

planned - including some

Valentine's-themed crafts-and I'm

excited to start some more

complicated crafts now that the

Snails are getting older. We're

going to start working on our

colors and shapes more often, as

well as learning how to recognize

what our names look like!

Have a great February and Happy

Valentine's Day!

-Miss Miner

DUCK'S
Infants 1

TURTLE'S
Toddler 1

SNAIL'S
Toddler 2

Hello Parents!

We are looking forward to many

things in February! We are going

to do some crafts for Valentine's

Day, with painting and coloring!

We are also going to try to get in

the groove of the new dynamic of

our room! Within the last month

we have had 3 friends move up to

the Tree Frog Room and we have

3 new friends join our classroom!

-Miss Krogan

CHICK'S
Infants 2

Hello Parents!

We've had some exciting things

happen in our chick's room. A

few friends, Declan and Graham,

began eating baby food, while

Taevyon and Luka get to start

trying all the food on the menu!

Owen has started scooting and

crawling around. Every milestone

is exciting! Can't wait to see

what's next in February!

-Miss Mahlum
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Hello from the Tiger Room,

It has been an exciting month.

We have had some new students

move up to join us and some

students leave us to be in the

penguin room. We are still

working on this new transition

and the new expectations that a

new classroom brings. This past

month we have been focusing on

learning shapes, the ABC song,

and counting to ten. Some of the

class have all of these things

mastered and are so helpful

teaching the other students in

the class. We enjoy our free play

and using our imagination. We

have missed being able to go

outside. Hopefully the weather

warms up soon so we can enjoy

the snow before it is gone. This

next month we are going to

focus on mastering the skills we

focused on in January while

adding recognizing the first letter

of our names. We will also be

doing some fun Valentines crafts

as well. Thanks for checking in. 

-Mrs. Garcia 

Hello Penguin Families,

Happy New year! I hope you are all doing

well and staying healthy. This year has

been off to a crazy start with different

sickness. I have been in and out of the

class for a few weeks now, but I’m glad

to be back and settle back into our

routine.

This last month one friend moved up from

the Tiger room. I’d like to welcome

Finnegan. He has been adjusting really

well to our class schedule.

Looking forward to February, I’m hoping

to be able to spend some more time

outside. Our class loves the snow, but

unfortunately it has been too cold for us

to go out. We will also be focusing more

on communication and identifying

feelings. We are coming together to

create some goals to help us be better

friends.

With the hope we’ll get to be outside

more, please make sure you bring all your

child’s winter gear as well as labeling it.

We are not responsible for lost or stolen

items.

If you have any questions or concerns,

feel free to contact me.

-Miss Ferguson

TREE FROG'S 
2's

TIGER'S
3's

PENGUIN'S
4-5's

Hello, Tree Frog Families!

The month of January in the Tree Fog

room was very eventful! We

welcomed three new friends into the

room: David, Myla and Gwendolyn.

However, we had to say goodbye to

Finley, Scarlett and Henry as they got

to move up to the Tiger room. We will

miss having them in our class but are

excited to see them grow and flourish

in their new room. 

In the month of January, we focused

on learning colors, shapes and got to

read lots of new books! 

In the month of February, we are

looking forward to lots of valentine's

day crafts, and hoping the weather

warms up a little so the kids can play

outside in the snow!

-Miss Scott and Miss Foster


